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New Locker Rooms Coming to the Dahl Branch YMCA
The Dahl Branch YMCA is getting a full locker room remodel and upgrade.

LA CROSSE, WI: The Dahl Family YMCA has announced that new and modern locker rooms are in the works. These new locker rooms will provide barrier free accessibility, improved privacy, easier pool access, and an all-around safer environment for YMCA members.

“This locker room upgrade has been a long time coming. We are happy to provide our members with the comfort and security that they deserve,” says Emma Eilers, La Crosse YMCA Director. The locker rooms at the Dahl Family YMCA haven’t seen an update since 1969. The goal of this upgrade is to provide universal and more inclusive locker room access to all. In addition, the Dahl Family YMCA is seeking to modernize its outdated locker rooms through new and improved features. For more information as well as blueprinted pictures of this renovation check out www.laxymca.org (Locker Room and Warm Water Pool Capital Projects – La Crosse Area Family YMCA (laxymca.org).) Dahl Family YMCA members can expect these new locker rooms to open in the spring of 2023.

Features of Dahl YMCA’s new locker rooms include:
· Universal locker rooms with additional space and privacy
· Male and female locker rooms with private showers and changing rooms
· Improved lighting
· New plumbing and fixtures

The La Crosse Family YMCA is a non-profit organization dedicated to enriching our community by promoting physical, mental, and spiritual well-being for all.
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